
Matt Allen 
 

Good morning. I am a resident of Washougal and I am looking over the RI and FS for the subject
site. Overall I agree with the plan and the remedy. Two comments come to mind however. 1. The
scoring in the FS I believe is to heavy on the concerns about noise and nuisance during
Cleanup. The area of the site is industrial and there is equipment moving at all hours of the day
from large trucks to trains to front end loaders. 2. I see no mention of even considering PFAS as a
potential COC. I am concerned that this should be addressed. If the site was found to have a PFAS
release the selected remedy would not address it it appears. Thank you for listening and soliciting
comments. I can be reached at this email address. Matt Allen Washougal WA


